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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Welcome back to you and your children. Whilst the beginning of this school year will be very 
different, we want to assure you of a positive learning environment with emphasis on the 
safety and well-being of pupils. 
 
For your information. 

● School dinners begin on Tuesday 1​st​ September – cost £2.60, payment should be in an 
envelope with child’s name on outside. 

● If your child is entitled to free school meals, please make sure you complete the 
application form and return to the Education Authority as soon as possible. 

● All children should bring a healthy break, milk is available at £5.00 per month, again, 
money in an envelope with name. Fruit will not be available until further notice. 

● If your child needs an inhaler, please send one (to be kept in school) in a plastic bag 
with child’s name. 

● At all times, it is important that we have correct phone numbers and addresses, please 
let us know of updates by phoning the office. 
 
Staggered Finishing Times: Beginning Tuesday 1​st​ September 2020 
 
P2 – 1.45pm 
P3 – 1.45pm 
P4 – 2.00pm 
P5, P6, P7 – 2.00pm 
 

Congratulations to Miss Mallon on securing a teaching post in St. Dympna’s Primary 
School, Dromore. The Board of Governors and staff wish her every success in the 
future. On behalf of the school community, we thank her for the dedicated care and 
nurture that she has provided for our pupils and we acknowledge the quality of 
relationships that she has helped establish with parents and carers over many years.  

 
Reminder 
School is closed on Monday 31​st​ August – Bank Holiday 
 
 
Mrs. Alexander & Staff 
 

http://www.stpeterspsbelfast.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


